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June 11, 2018
To: 

Directors, Exceptional Children Programs



Lead Administrators, Charter Schools

From:

William J. Hussey, Director,[image: image1.jpg]





Exceptional Children Division

RE: 
Supports for Related Services Documentation during CECAS/ECATS Transition Period
The EC Division is providing the attached templates to support seamless and compliant translation of paper-to-ECATS service documentation recorded during the blackout period. Use of the three discipline-specific templates during the brief system transition period is not required, but encouraged. The templates closely align with the service logging pages each discipline will encounter when ECATS goes live in July.
Questions or comments regarding the service documentation templates may be directed to the relevant consultant below:

Laurie Ray, PT Consultant, at 919-636-1827 or laurie_ray@med.unc.edu 
Lauren Holahan, OT Consultant, at 919-428-7201 or lauren_holahan@med.unc.edu  

Perry Flynn, SLP Consultant at 336-256-2005 or pfflynn@uncg.edu 
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